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26th April 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

The School’s Governors are pleased to share that we have appointed 
Jennifer Ferretti as the new Head teacher of St Paul's Primary School as 
of September 2021. We feel that Mrs Ferretti is the right person to lead St 
Paul's forward, building our school community with God as the firm 
foundation. We would also like to thank Mrs Daniel for her dedication to 
St Paul's, wishing her a blessed and enjoyable retirement. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Abi Ratcliffe  
 
Acting Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk


St. Paul’s Church of England (A) Primary School 
Emsworth Crescent 

Pendeford 
Wolverhampton 

WV9 5NR 
 

Headteacher: Mrs A Daniel M.Ed. 
Telephone No: 01902 558621 
Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

    
 
 
 

mailto:stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

